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Subject: Objection to Aquind interconnector, Portsmouth
Date: 18 November 2021 17:59:06

Dear Secretary of State,

| am objecting to the routing of the Aquind interconnector through
Portsmouth.

The route that is planned for this interconnector will cause nothing
but chaos and damage to the already densely populated, congested
and polluted city of Portsmouth.

The French government have publicly stated they will cut off
electricity to the Channel Islands if they don’t get their way on
fisheries. They could do the same to the Aquind interconnector at
any time.

The UK should be supplying the energy needs for the UK.

| do not believe you can possibly make an impartial decision on this
project when | hear you stated on the Andrew Marr show that you
have no knowledge of this particular project, when there are letters
that clearly show otherwise.

| personally am very concerned about the number of MPs that
Aquind have been “giving” money to. We can only guess what they
expect for that money.

Signed:
Mr K J Gardner






